
BOWLS 

SOUTHBOURNE BOWLS CLUB 

Week Ending 14 October 2018 

 

WINTER BOWLING – POLAR BEARS 

Southbourne Bowls Club winter bowling, (the Polar Bears) is now underway with 

regular roll-ups on Monday and Friday mornings starting at 10am to midday with a 

short break halfway for a warming cup of tea or coffee and biscuits. As well as our 

own club we are getting bowlers from Emsworth, Little Spain, Fishbourne, Wittering, 

Chichester, Arundel and Bognor – there is still space for more - turn up just before 

10am and pay £2.50 per session wearing anything warm; though as the picture shows 

often the weather can be very pleasant.  

Image shows the Polar bears on the Friday 5
th

 October session 
 

SHORT MAT 

Southbourne Rovers 40 Walberton Blue 35 

For their first South West Division 2 Short Mat match of the winter season 

Southbourne Rovers met Walberton Blue away. On the Mat skipped by Malcolm 

Keane the result was never realty in doubt. On the other mat skipped by Andy Smith, 

Walberton initially went ahead however Southbourne then managed a recovery to go 

two woods ahead only to lose on the last two ends. Overall Southbourne had a good 

win taking 4 of the 6 points allocated. 

 

Eilean Keane, Margaret Odell, Alan Shelley, Malcolm Keane (s)  Won 24:13 

Joan Frost, Irene Jennings, Dave Walter, Andy Smith (s)   Lost 22:16 
 

 

 

 

 

     

 
 


